
 
 
 

 
www.kiwanistellicovillage.org                                                                                        https://www.facebook.com/KiwanisTV/
                                                                                                                
 

Pa
ge

1 

 

  
49 members joined our Oct. 15, 2024 meeting. 
We had the pleasure of welcoming a guest,  
Belinda Strobl. Belinda is a friend of Phil Smith. 
Hopefully that doesn’t prevent her from  joining our Club. 
 

Guest Speaker, Rodney Gurgin- Page 2 – 4 
 

Happy Birthday’s – Page 3 
 

September Service Hours – Page 4 
 

Ruthie Thornton gave an update on the Lions Academy in 
Kenya. The latrines are repaired and passed government 
inspections. That was the good news. There was bad news. 
The front wall of Harriett’s  house collapsed.  A few days 
later the back of the house was robbed. Mattresses, 
computer, clothes etc. were stolen. None of the neighbors 
helped.  To donate, write your check out to Kiwanis Club 
Foundation. Memo Line: Lions Academy. The check can be 
given to Larry Dill at our Nov. 5th meeting. Or mail it to: 
Kiwanis Club Tellico Village, PO Box 592, Loudon, TN 37774. 
 

Mary Procyk, Co-Chair Pancake Breakfast, informed us 
more volunteers are needed.  Please sign up. We need all 
hands-on deck to make our Pancake Breakfast a success. 
 

Ginger Swintosky, Co-Chair Pancake Breakfast, noted there 
are only 3 ½ weeks left to our fundraiser. We are again 
wrapping 1000 sets of plastic cutlery. Ginger is hosting a 
wrapping party at her house on  Thurs.         
Oct. 17th  2 – 4.  If you can help, email 
Ginger gswintosky@gmail.com 
 
 
Kevin #2, Pancake Breakfast Ticket Master, said there are 
still tickets that members need to be picked up. 
 
 

Ken Austin wanted everyone to know that he came across 
a Dating App for Seniors, “Carbon Dating.”  Thank you for 
your incredible dry sense of humor. Also thank you for  
delivering the donated bedding items for Iva’s Place.  
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 Kevin #1, the Tellico Working Together concert is on Friday, 
October 25th. Tickets are $10.00 and are available at 
Sloan’s, Village Salon, United Community Bank and TV 
Library or Kevin.  If you would like to volunteer at the 
event, email Kevin: Kmeyer56@sbcglobal.net 
 
Rick Hamm reminded members that TAP is accepting 
donations of computer equipment to help families 
devastated by the hurricanes.  TVCUC-TAP, 244 Lakeside 
Plaza. Mon-Fri 9:00 a.m. to 1:00 p.m. Call 865-332-5313. 
 
 
 

                       
                        
      

Weekend Food 4 Kids – Page 5 
 
Amtryke Presentation– Page 6 
 
 LCEF Gala - Page 7 
   

                         
 

Ladies Tea at The Neighborhood – Page 8 

Tellico Working Together Musical Concert - Page 9 

Tellico Village Community Fest – Page 10 
 
Pancake Breakfast– Page 11 

Don’t Stop Praying and Closing –  Page 12 
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OCTOBER 2024 – HAPPY BIRTHDAYS 
Sunday Monday Tuesday Wednesday Thursday Friday Saturday 

 
  1 2 3 4 5 

 
6 

Mary Procyk 
7 8 9 10 11 12 

Larry Dill 
 

13 14 
Lisa Hennessy 

15 16 
Larry Weir 

17 
Helen Nicholson 

18 19 
 
 

20 21 
 

22 23 24 25 
Bob Swintosky 

26 
Caren Salazar 

 
27 28 

Pat Humphrey 
Don Whiteman 

 

29 30 31   

NOVEMBER 2024 – HAPPY BIRTHDAYS 
Sunday Monday Tuesday Wednesday Thursday Friday Saturday 

 
     1 2 

Phil Rothrock 
 

3 4 5 6 7 
Rob Orkney 

 

8 9 
 

10 11 12 13 
 

14 
Mary Colleary 

 

15 16 
 

17 18 
 

19 20 21 22 23 
 

24 
Bills Iams 

 

25 26 
Terri Chambers 

27 28 
Christine MacBeth 

 

29 30 
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MONTH OF SEPTEMBER 2024 
 

TOTAL SERVICE HOURS –  607 
 

MEMBERS PARTICIPATION – 63 
NON-MEMBERS PARTICIPATION - 1 

 

PROJECTS 
Amtryke Buddy Benches 

Commodity Food Distribution C.O.P. 

Dolly Parton Imagination Library GetYourSelfie2School 

Good Neighbor Shoppe Good Samaritan Center 

Head start Book Distribution Key Club Loudon HS 

Kindergarten Supplies Kindergarten Roundup 

Knitters and Crocheters United 4 Kids 
 

Lenoir City Elementary School 
Annual Book Fair 

Lending Library Lions Academy Kenya 

Our Place Stay in Tellico 
 

Tea at The Neighborhood Tellico Working Together 

Trout in the Classroom Veterans Assist Program 

Weekend Food 4 Kids 
Club Administration Club Media/Publicity Outlets 

Membership Outreach/Recruiting Sunshine Coordinator 

http://www.kiwanistellicovillage.org/
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Project Directory - Youth Services Committee 
Project Leader:  Pat Humphrey  912-531-7643  pathumpre@gmail.com 

We provide both financial and manpower support for this program which presently serves disadvantaged 
students attending Loudon Elementary School.  Our members pack bags of healthy snacks from the 4 food 
groups.  They begin at 9:30 a.m. and are usually finished by 10:30 a.m. Teachers distribute the bags, 
confidentially, to these children on Friday’s when school is in session. Food is purchased through Second 
Harvest; who delivers the items directly to the school. 

 
 

L to R:  Janine Julian, Pat Humphrey,  
Rick and Bev Woodard,  

Nancy Maloy-Sheets, and Ginger Swintosky. 
 

FYI: Pat was hands on that morning. 
At 4 o’clock in the afternoon, she 

was off on a fabulous scheduled vacation. 

Oct. 4, 2024 137 double bags of food were packed 
and delivered by our volunteers packed for the kids 

at Loudon Elementary School. 
 

http://www.kiwanistellicovillage.org/
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Kiwanis Club of Tellico Village was  

represented at the 

LCEF Gala on Oct. 15th, 2024. 

L to R Back Row: 
Kevin Meyer (Immediate Past President, 

Bob Swintosky (Kiwanis Member),  
Dan Bailey (Spouse), and  

David Coulter (Past Governor and Kiwanis 
Member) 

 
Front Row: 

Joanne Meyer (Spouse),  
Ginger Swintosky (Kiwanis BOD Member), 

Katey Bailey (Kiwanis President), and  
Louise Coulter (Kiwanis BOD Member) 

 

London County Education Foundation (LCEF) meets monthly to encourage business and  
community   participation in education within Loudon County schools. 

 
A Kiwanis member attends these meetings and works with the LCEF to provide 2 Kiwanis financial 

scholarships to worthy student recipients. 

http://www.kiwanistellicovillage.org/
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Tuesday, October 22nd  is our monthly 
Ladies Tea at The Neighborhood. 

The theme for this month is “Fabulous Fifties” 
a reminiscence of the 1950’s.  

We’re sure the ladies who will attend it will love it!! 
 

If you plan to be there, we will appreciate you 
bringing baked goods, cookies for about 25 guests. 

As usual, we’ll meet at The Neighborhood at  
2:30 pm to start decorating the room.  

The tea starts at 3 pm. 
For our new members, The Neighborhood is the  

Assisted Living Facility, 100 Chatuga Dr.  
 

Please let us know if you can join us that day. 

 Email Lucia at Lucia.Findley@gmail.com 
Phone: 865-809-9857 

Thank you in advance for your help. 
Lucia Findley, 865-809-9857 

 

http://www.kiwanistellicovillage.org/
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Our Fall Pancake Breakfast is fast approaching. 
 

We still need volunteers for open slots on 
Friday and Saturday, Nov. 8th , and 9th. 

 

If you are physically able, please sign up to help. 
 

We need all hands-on deck for this 
fundraiser to be successful. 

 

Ginger Swintosky and Mary Procyk are 
Co-Chairing this Pancake Breakfast. 

Ginger: gswintosky@gmail.com 
Mary: mprosouth61@gmail.com 

 
 
 
 

 

ONLY 

23 

DAYS 

UNTIL 

OUR 

FALL 

PANCAKE 

BREAKFAST 
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  Jim Barton: The Memorial Service for Jim Barton is Saturday, October 26th 2 p.m Community Church at Tellico Village. 
 

  Bill Crowder: He is slowly healing from his fall.  The stitches were removed Oct. 4th  from his right hand. Peggy asked that  
  we  continue praying for Bill to regain his strength.  
 

  Bill Iams: The Memorial Service for Bill will be on Friday, November 15th 11 a.m. Community Church at Tellico  Village. 
 

  Andrea Johnson: Her mom, Jeanette Warren, is undergoing  chemotherapy and radiation treatments for Stage 4 
  glioblastoma. Continued prayers for the family as they face each difficult day. 
 

  Al Porell:  His wife,Yvonne is getting stronger each and every day.  
 

  Janet Villa: Is recovering from her knee replacement surgery. Janet is working long and hard at physical therapy. 

 
 

Please let us know if you or someone you know has specifically 
asked for/needs prayers. 

Don’t Stop Praying for our nations, our leaders, our military, first 
responders, our community, friends, neighbors, 

 and our Kiwanis family, 

Let us extend our heartfelt prayers to all those whose lives have been affected by the devastation left by the Hurricanes 
Helene and Milton. May they find strength, resilience, and hope as they navigate through the aftermath of these natural 
disasters. Together, we can make a difference by offering continued support, compassion, & assistance to those in need. 

 
 

 

Peace Out, 
Angie Antico, Editor 

http://www.kiwanistellicovillage.org/

